Have questions about a pension loan? How about
retirement resources? Looking for information on purchase?

New Jersey PERS & TPAF members employed by
State* employers are invited to join the NJDPB
for a Live Chat webinar where they can have their general
pension-related questions answered in real time!

Wednesday, December 29, 2021 at 1:00 pm

This live chat will be approximately 1 hour in duration.
Note: Account-specific questions will not be answered during this session.
Due to time constraints, all questions may not be able to be answered.

Space is limited and registration is required to attend.
Please use this link to reserve your spot:
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/1511174693510057996

*NJ PERS & TPAF State members are employed by either a State Department,
State Agency, State Institution, State College or State University.
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